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On a High Note
La Veta leapt into spring embracing the opportunities for 

education on conflict management, positive change, emergency 
procedures and teamwork. Our third- , fourth- and fifth-graders 
were invited to a local hospital’s conflict-management program 
where they were exposed to the idea of conflicts having positive 
outcomes if managed correctly. The program was engaging and 
exciting for our students and highlighted the importance of self-
efficacy in managing conflict.

Officer McGruff made a visit to our campus this month! He 
and the Orange PD explained the 9-1-1 for Kids program, whose purpose is to 
educate students about disaster and emergency preparedness. Our students 

were reminded 
of what to do and 
whom to call in an 
emergency situation.

The end of the 
2016–17 school year 
is near. With such 
a thorough review 
of our behavior 
expectations, 
conflict-management 
strategies and 
protocol for 
emergency 
procedures, La Veta 
Vikings are sure to 
end this incredible 
year on a high note!
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